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What is Happening

As part of Scarborough Subway Extension construction, crews need to install piping used to carry
out below grade ground improvement works under McCowan Road, which will require temporary
lane closures.

Crews will be using excavators, concrete saw cutters, and hydro vac trucks to remove the asphalt and
gravel and dig a trench to perform the pipe installation.

Crews will also be using jet grout rigs to perform below grade ground improvement works.

Work may be delayed due to weather conditions or unforeseen circumstances.

What to Expect

The work will take place in two stages.

o Pipe installation under McCowan Road and jet grout rig set-up will occur from May 1 to mid-
May

o Jet grouting work will occur from mid-May to end of August.

McCowan Road centre lanes will be closed in both directions; at least one lane will remain open at
all times.

Throughout this work, northbound and southbound turns from Lawrence Avenue East onto
McCowan Road will be maintained.

Pedestrian detours will be implemented with barricades and signage to delineate the walkway.
Work areas will be clearly marked or fenced off to ensure public and worker safety.

Nearby residents may hear noise from this construction activity. Crews will be monitoring the activity
and will take steps to mitigate noise where possible.

About the Project

A nearly eight-kilometre subway extension will extend Line 2 further into Scarborough.

Three new stops will have connections to up to six other transit options, including TTC buses, GO
train, GO buses, Line 5 Eglinton, Durham Region Transit, and the proposed Sheppard Extension.

The extension will accommodate up to 105,000 daily boardings and put 34,000 more jobs within
walking distance to rapid transit.

Contact Us:
=4 Write or call us at: ScarboroughSubwayExtension@metrolinx.com or 416 202 7900

¥ Find us on Twitter, Instagram, and Facebook: @ scarbsubwayext
2 visit the website: www.metrolinx.com/ScarboroughSubway

Disponible en frangais sur demande. Si vous étes intéressé, veuillez envoyer un courriel a ScarboroughSubwayExtension@metrolinx.com.
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